
 
 
 

ENQUIRIES TO: Daniel Janssen (9273 6000) 
Land Projects Officer 
 

OUR REF: SC182 

 
 
 
23 July 2019 

 
Dear Sir / Madame 
 
I am writing to you in regard to your share in the ownership of Lot 6 on Plan 1684, the laneway 
located between William, Bulwer, Irene and Glendower Streets in Perth. The City is looking at 
proposing a name to Landgate, and we would like to know your thoughts about our proposal. 
 
The laneway is currently unnamed.  
 
Yomtov Lane 
 
The proposed name is Yomtov Lane in reference to a deceased resident of Vincent active within the 
local area, and it appears to satisfy Landgate's naming standards. Yomtov is the family name of a 
local anthropologist, philanthropist, artist and musician, Sagitte Yomtov. Sagitte spent much of her 
free time volunteering in and around the Vincent area including volunteering with Starlight 
Foundation for children with cancer, teaching literacy and numeracy at the Read Now Organisation, 
as well as researching the cultural heritage of Hyde Park, one of her favourite places and nearby her 
home. Unfortunately Sagitte passed away at age 36. 
 
The Sagitte Yom-Tov fund continues her positive citizenship, community involvement and kindness 
through a range of annual awards, including: 
 

• Sagitte Yom-Tov Awards for the Western Australian Symphony Orchestra choir to recognise 
choir members who dedicate their time and talent for the love of music. 

• The fund sponsors the Blue Dragon Children’s Foundation to help disadvantaged children in 
Vietnam, and has awarded six scholarships and built three houses. 

• The Good Return of World Education Australia provides microloans from the fund to help 
women in need of Cambodia and the Philippines to establish small businesses and lift 
themselves from poverty. 

• The Carmel School has an annual debate and academic prize sponsored by the fund. 
 
The lane selected is unnamed, and is located to the rear of a house that in 2002 commissioned 
Sagitte to paint a mural on the front facing wall. To this day the mural remains.  
The name was shortlisted from the Name the Lanes project endorsed by Council on 5 February 
2019. 
 
Yom-Tov Lane satisfies the Landgate criteria for nomenclature in that it is: 
 

• No more than six letters long; 
• Is a single name element followed by a road type; 
• Does not duplicate an existing road name within the local government area; and 
• The name is not used in an existing street or place in WA. 

 
 
 
 
 
Share your thoughts 
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If you have any thoughts or comments about our proposal to name the unnamed laneway Yomtov 
Lane, please share your thoughts online via email to mail@vincent.wa.gov.au Attention Land 
Projects Officer. Alternatively, ask for Daniel Janssen, Land Projects Officer on 9273 6000. The 
consultation period will close 4pm on Friday 23 August 2019. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Daniel Janssen 
LAND PROJECTS OFFICER 
 
Att.  Plan of unnamed laneway  

mailto:mail@vincent.wa.gov.au

